
 

 

Tuesday 08 December 2020 

Dear Parents / Carers 

This week the children will receive their Christmas dinners on the following days: 

F1 & F2: Thursday and Friday 

Year 1,3 & 5: Thursday 

Year 2,4 & 6: Friday 

ALL children can wear their Christmas jumpers on BOTH days. This will be our final fundraising day of the term and 

donation buckets will be located on each gate at the start of the day. It has been a challenging year for us all and we 

would ask you to donate to Save the Children only if you can. 

Next week there will also be a change to the menu for Years 1 to 6 (F1 and F2 will remain the same). We know how 

much the children love their fish and chips so this will be served on Wednesday and Thursday.  

Year 1, 3 & 5: Wednesday 

Year 2, 4 & 6: Thursday 

Thursday 17 December is Christmas Party Day with a visit from Father Christmas. It’s time to put on your party 

clothes (no football kits) and join your class bubble for our traditional party afternoon. Things will be a little different 

this year but we promise an afternoon of games and giggles. Party food will be supplied by the school.  

 

We have had a number of enquiries with regards to teacher gifts. Unfortunately due to the current COVID situation it 

will not be possible this year to exchange gifts as this carries a risk of COVID transmission. Staff also unable to give 

gifts to children at the end of term. Should you wish to donate, in lieu of a gift, we have set up a payment item on 

ParentPay (Charitable Donation July 2020) for parents and staff to use.  

Kind Regards 

 

Mrs E McGunigall  

Headteacher  


